
Jose Trevino 

From: Jose Trevino

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2007 11:23 AM

To: 'tsmith@bms-inc.com'

Subject: FW: Experimental License WB2XBY Renewal for BMS, Inc.
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Dear Mr. Tom Smith, 
  
My name is Jose Trevino and Tony had forwarded me your email.  So I'll be working on your application.  I have 
a question, are the "ERP" the same for the other frequencies?   
  
Thanks, 
  
Jose Trevino 
202-418-1946   
 

From: Anthony Serafini  
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2007 10:44 AM 
To: Jose Trevino 
Subject: FW: Experimental License WB2XBY Renewal for BMS, Inc. 
 
Hi Jose 
  
I think you have this one.  I'll let you respond to the applicant in case you need anything from him. 
  
Tony 
 

From: Tom Smith [mailto:tsmith@bms-inc.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 5:15 PM 
To: Anthony Serafini 
Subject: Experimental License WB2XBY Renewal for BMS, Inc. 
 
RE: Experimental License WB2XBY Renewal for BMS, Inc. 
  
Form 442 FILE NUMBER        0046-EX-PL-2007 
Form 442 CONFIRMATION     EL166863 
Paid in full. 
  
  
Dear Anthony, 
  
Checking status on our license renewal.  It has been eight months and we are holding up some 
product development awaiting our renewal.  In addition we have several government project 
equipment orders in-house that carry DPAS ratings of DO-A7 and DO-C7 that could be impacted. 
  
If there are problems or you are waiting for additional info please contact me immediately so that 
we are not the cause of any delays. 
  
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
  



Best regards, 
  
Tom Smith 
  
Thomas P. Smith, Jr. 
Product and Applications Manager 
  
Broadcast Microwave Services, Inc. 
12367 Crosthwaite Circle 
Poway, CA 92064 
  
1-800-669-9667 ext. 108 
358-391-3050 
  
tsmith@bms-inc.com <mailto:tsmith@bms-inc.com>  
www.bms-inc.com <http://www.bms-inc.com/
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